
Community-based Diabetes Screening Program in Peel Region

Are you interested in participating in a 
study to co-design a community-based 

diabetes screening program?

You may be eligible if you:
•You do not have access to a primary care provider
•You are interested in sharing your experiences and perspectives to design 
a community-based diabetes screening program in Peel
•You are willing to participate in virtual consultation webinars (4 sessions)

Do you live in Peel Region? Are you without access to a primary care 
provider? Do you want to help develop a community-based diabetes 

screening program? We want to hear from you!

The group will meet virtually four times between August to October 2024, 2 hours for each session. 
Participants will be compensated for their participation. 

This study has been 
reviewed by the 
University of Toronto’s 
Research Ethics Board.

If interested, please contact: Ghazal Fazli at ghazal.fazli@utoronto.ca or Abisha Yogaratnam at 
abisha.yogaratnam@utoronto.ca

Please note that email is not secure. Emails can be intercepted, viewed, changed or saved by others. Only send information to this address that you 
do not feel is sensitive. 
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